Volunteers sought to help sort waste as part of campus building waste audit
Facilities & Services are teaming up with the Illinois Sustainable Technology Center (ISTC) Technical Assistance Program to conduct audits of the waste and recycling streams at various campus buildings during the 4th week of October (Oct. 23-27). Students, staff, or faculty with an interest in waste reduction efforts are encouraged to sign up for one or more 2-hr. shifts during the week to assist ISTC researchers with sorting waste. Your efforts will help contribute to data that can shape waste management goals and practices at the university. Protective gear and coveralls will be provided; close-toed shoes are required. Additional information will be provided to those who sign up for shifts. Sorting will take place outside at the University’s Waste Transfer Station, 10 St. Mary's Road, 61820 Champaign, IL. This is near the MTD bus routes; use their Trip Planner to determine the best route. Parking is not available at the Waste Transfer Station, but meters are available in the ISTC parking lot, a short distance down Griffith Dr. Visit https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F48ADAA2DA5FD0-44917798-uiuc to sign up.
